Clermont County Township Association Meeting
Date: February 16, 2017

Host: Pierce Township

Meeting was called to order: The meeting to order at 6:30 pm by Bonnie Batchler and she
thanked everyone for coming. She then asked everyone to stand for the pledge of
allegiance. Mr. Bob McGee led the meeting in prayer.

Opening remarks: After dinner asked everyone to move to the trustee’s room so that me
meeting could continue. Bonnie talked about the need for everyone to get involved with the
Spring Banquet. She asked that everyone who had not picked up their raffle tickets for the
Wheelbarrow of Fund to do so before they leave.

Bonnie then introduced Mark Bishop, President of Energy Alliance, who talked with the trustees
about the benefits of energy aggregation. Mr. Bishop stated they currently represent
approximately 250,000 people in the area. This number is spread over 36 communities in Ohio.

Bonnie then introduced Mark Jaehnen who talked about the benefit of using DensiCrete to
preserve concrete. Mark talked about the product and passed out brochures. Told everyone
that if they need more information about the product to give him a call.

Bonnie introduced Mark Makley Wolff, trustee from Miami Township and is also the Coalition
Director for Coalition for a Drug-Free Clermont County.

Motion to approve meeting minutes: A motion was made by Rick Hinson and seconded by
Mary Makley Wolf to approve the January 19, 2017 meeting minutes. Motion passed.

Treasurer’s Report: A motion was made by Jim Sauls and seconded by Mary Makley Wolff to
approve the treasurer’s reports from February 1, 2017. Motion passed.

The next meeting will be held: The next meeting will be held on March 16" sponsored by the
Health Department.

Other comments and suggestions:

Bonnie Batchler reminded everyone that the Spring Banquet will be held on April 20™. For the
banquet to be a success every township needs to get involved. The next banquet meeting will
be held at Batavia Township on February 25th starting at 9:00am.



Motion to adjourn the meeting: A motion was made by Tom Peck and seconded by Joyce
Richardson to adjourn the meeting. Motion passed.



